
    

 

Call for Proposals 

Tailor-made Technical Assistance for ACP 

Development Finance Institutions 
Open until September 9th, 2022 

The ICR Facility has launched a Call for Proposals to select our partner banks 

for the 2022–2025 period. Banks will be asked to submit a set of proposed 

activities, the majority of which should be activities to empower women's 

economic participation or be related to investment approaches that 

consider gender aspects. 

   

Six banks to receive 
support from 2022 – 

2025 

Application period 
June – September 

2022 

Details and 
submissions on 

our website 

 

Contact us at info@icr-facility.eu if you would like to discuss your idea with us 

or have questions on the application process. 

Examples of support that can be provided include: 

➢ Governance and reporting, especially designing gender-responsive M&E systems  

➢ Conducting institutional assessments, especially related to gender  

➢ Development of gender policies, gender strategies and/ or gender action plans  

➢ Market research, for example on the needs of women entrepreneurs  

➢ Support in building a business case and developing advisory services, esp. for women 

entrepreneurs  

➢ Refinement of financial products, esp. products that cater to the needs of female clients  

https://www.icr-facility.eu/technical-assistance/tailored-support-to-dfis/call-for-proposals
mailto:info@icr-facility.eu

